
                                   
         Gillette Road Middle School 
                    6150 South Bay Rd. 
                    Cicero, NY  13039             
                     (315) 218-3000       
 

May 19, 2021 

Dear Parents and Guardians of Incoming Gillette Road Middle School Students, 

I am pleased to invite you to our Fifth Grade Parent Orientation to be held on June 2 and June 3. In keeping 
with the Onondaga Department of Health’s guidance for indoor gatherings, we will provide three 30 
minute presentations each these two days. Each household may have two parents/guardians sign up for 
one of the presentations.  All participants must wear a face mask and social distancing of 6 feet. As your 
child will be attending “Peer-to-Peer” one of the Wednesday’s in June, this is an informational event for 
parents/guardians only. 

Please contact me with any questions you might have about this event, and use this link to register for 
one of the six presentations.  Registration link here. 

  

 Sincerely, 

  

David. P. Cordone, Principal of Gillette Road Middle School 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfYijCoL9W2sxByGNcAQq07LqzT6v-AY0rJuvyVEzk0WJ7-rQ/viewform?usp=sf_link
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